
Corby Technical School 
Cottingham Road 

Corby 
Northamptonshire 

NN17 1TD 
 

t 01536 213100 
 

enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 
 

Principal 
Angela Reynolds 

 

3rd July 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: London Trip – Thursday 6th July 2017 
 
We are writing to you ahead of the trip this week outlining the departure details and what activities will take place 
on the day. 
 

 All students must be in school for the normal time.  Students will have breakfast before leaving school. 

 We will leave school at 9.00am and catch the train at Corby Train Station at 9.16am, arriving in London at 

approximately 10.30am. 

 We will return from London St Pancras at 7.00pm arriving at Corby Train Station at 8.17pm.  We will walk 

back to school with the students, please ensure they are collected promptly from school at 8.25pm.  

Alternatively, if you wish to collect your child from Corby Train Station you may do so. 

 Students are advised to dress accordingly for all weather, we will be walking around London so sensible 

footwear is essential. 

 We will visit the London Eye and will also attend a matinee of “School of Rock”.  We will take in as many 

sights as possible. 

 Students must ensure they have enough money for food/drinks on the day or take a packed lunch.  Students 

can also being spending money if they wish to purchase any souvenirs on the day.  Students will be 

responsible for their own money. 

 We have spoken with students today in assembly and we outlined personal safety whilst in London and 

covered the following, do not leave your bag unattended, keep your mobile phone and other gadgets safe 

(in bags where possible), keep any wallets/purses close to your body. 

 

Emergency Contact Number - 07860 827 356 – please use this only in an emergency. 
 
If you have any questions ahead of the trip please contact Miss Glass at sglass@corbytechnicalschool.org or on 
01536 213100. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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